Intermedia Communications Inc.
3625 Queen Paltn Dr.

Tampa, Florida 33619

(813) 829-2379

June 3, 1997

Dynamic Cable Construction
Rt. 3 Box 3253
Ben Wheeler, Texas 75754

Attention Mickey Redwine:
Subject: Letter of Recommendation
Dear Mickey:

[ntermedia Communications Inc., (ICI), would like to take this opportunity to both thank and
congratulate Dynamic Cable for the recently successful completion of underground construction for
the St. Louis Alternative Access Telecommunications System, in St. Louis, Missouri.

I would like to commend your Organization for their professionalism and relentless commitment to
completing the aforementioned Project ten (10) days ahead of the very aggressive completion date.
The quality of construction performed by your crews met or exceeded most of my initial
expectations. [t was the intangible items however, that have left the best impression with me. The
quality and neat appearance of your equipment, clean and organized construction staging areas and
final restoration, which exceeded all applicable city, county and state requirements, prove that the
Dynamic Cable management team are dedicated to maintaining Industry leading standards at all
costs.

Your Project Superintendant, Bob Edwards, although fairly inexperienced in the
Telecommunications Industry, deserves a great deal of credit for overcoming some very difficult
obstacles in order to accomplish the task assigned to him. I look forward to participating on future
projects with Mr. Edwards and hope that he will be available to represent Dynamic on similar
ventures that may be forthcoming.

As an Engineering representative of Intermedia Communications, I want to once again thank your
Organization for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Joey Faircloth
Network OSP Engineer
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